
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

  

INSCH NURSERY 
Newsletter  

 

Christmas Mania has officially begun in nursery so we thought a list of 
dates for your diary might be helpful. 

28th November 2017 
 

Monday 4th December – A small group of Pre-School children from the 
afternoon class will be visit ing Drumdarroch Care Home for an hour of 
playdough, puzzles and games with the residents.  We aim to build on this next 
term with regular visits morning and afternoon. 

Monday 11th December – The afternoon class will be performing their Christmas 
songs for the residents of Drumdarroch Care Home at 1.45pm.  Look out for 
parent helper sign-up sheets on key worker tables next week.  

  
 
 Thursday 14th December – The Morning Class will be performing their Christmas 

songs at the Church Hall for the users of the Lunch Club at 10.45am.  Look out for 
parent helper sign-up sheets on Key worker tables next week. 

Friday 1st of December – Come to nursery dressed up for Scott ish book week.  
The theme is Scott ish Books but we are very flexible with this so children can 
come dressed as they please. No donations required. 

Tuesday 5th December – Miss Burr will be doing a top secret Christmas wrapping 
job at 9am in the staffroom and would appreciate some adult helpers.  If 
you have an hour to spare to help, please see Miss Burr, biscuits will be 
provided. 

Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper day.  All children are invited to come to 
nursery wearing a Christmas Jumper.  Donations towards school fundraising are 
welcome.  Please do not go out of your way to buy anything special, a bit of t insel 
round a waist looks equally fest ive! 
 

Tuesday 19th December - The children in the morning class will be singing their 
Christmas songs at the Community Centre during Inspiring Insch’s session.   All 
parents and families are invited along to be part of the audience as we have use of 
the whole hall.  Parents are asked to meet us there at 10.45am. 



 

We would like to take this opportunity say thank you for all of your help and support 
this year. We have had a fantast ic year with your wonderful children wish you all a 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
Thanks, 

Nursery Team 

Wednesday 20th December – The children in the afternoon class will be performing their 
Christmas songs in Nursery.  All parents and families are invited along at 3pm to be our 
audience. 

Friday 22nd December – Christmas Party Day!  On the last day of term we will be having 
our Christmas party.  Children are invited to come dressed in party clothes.  We will have 
dancing, party games, party snack and maybe a special visitor.  Please note the changes 
to session t imes; 
Morning session – 9am unt il 11am 
Afternoon session – 1pm unt il 3pm 


